Notice of Change in Financial Services Provider

May 20, 2022

Desert View Financial Services, LLC has notified Global Profit Technologies, Inc. that given the lack of
revenues by GLPT and loss of a major licensee of GLPT software, Desert View will no longer be able to be
a provider of financial services to GLPT effective immediately..

All Global Profit Technologies, Inc. financial statements are current and published thru December 31,
2021, and Desert View Financial Services, LLC will be willing to assist in any transition by GLPT to a new
provider of accounting services.

Desert View Financial Services, LLC has no disputes or disagreements with Global Profit Technologies,
Inc. as it relates to any GLPT accounting practices and financial statement publications.



